
VANCOUVER ART GALLERY

1145 'west Georgia 3t. 
Vancouver, B. C.

July 12, 1950

Mrs. A. Gentles, 
Caulfeild, B. C.
Dear Mrs. Gentles:

A new catalogue of paintings in our 
Permanent Collection is now being prepared, in 
which we plan to incorporate a snort biography 
of each artist.

Mr. Stone is
As/jtQU-are. represented in the Collection 

and we have no biography on hana we are
writing to ask if you will be gooa enough to sena 
us any particulars you may consider of interest 
for inclusion in Hthe catalogue. f

Kindly reply at your earliest conven­
ience.

Yours sincerely,

JAM/mw


